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The Regional System Boards are responsible and accountable for the 
procurement function at each facility within the respective region.  This policy 
establishes regional boards with procurement policies consistent with sound 
government purchasing practice, but are not required to follow the procurement 
code HRS 103D.  Regional procurements shall use sound government 
purchasing practices in accordance with policy and procedures and shall 
recognize that purchases must be accomplished thru fair, competitive methods, 
where feasible, in order to avoid unethical procurement practice, fraud, 
favoritism, corruption, and waste.  This goal shall be balanced with an efficient 
streamlined process designed to procure quality materials and workmanship for 
the most reasonable cost. 
 
It is the policy of HHSC that final management decisions relating to contract 
actions shall rest with the Executive Management Team, Hospital Administrators, 
and their selected delegates.  This policy defines the authority and responsibility 
for making contract decisions within the Corporate office and Regional offices 
and also sets forth guidance in procurement procedures within PUR 0001-B for 
the Corporate Board and Regional Boards in exercising procurement authority, 
as provided by law.   

 
III. APPLICABILITY:  All HHSC facilities and CEO staff. 
 
IV. REFERENCES:  HRS 323F; Chapter 103D, HRS.  Reference to Chapter 103D 

does not intend to waive any applicable exemption. 
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